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April 12, 2021 

 

Jim Harrington 

Colorado Legacy Land, LLC 

12150 E Briarwood Ave - Suite 135 

Centennial, CO 80112 

 

Re: Schwartzwalder Mine, Permit No. M-1977-300, Acceptance of North Waste Rock Pile 

Diversion Channel - Record of Construction 

 

Mr. Harrington: 

 

The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) has reviewed your response submitted 

on March 12, 2021 to the Division’s February 22, 2021 review letter for the North Waste Rock Pile 

Diversion Channel - Record of Construction. Your response to the Division’s review items are 

considered adequate (see enclosed letter from Tim Cazier, P.E. dated April 9, 2021).  

 

The construction of the North Waste Rock Pile diversion channel (approved in Technical Revision 

No. 28) was determined to be in compliance with the approved specifications. The Certification is 

accepted by the Division pursuant to Rule 7.3.2 of the Mineral Rules and Regulations of the Colorado 

Mined Land Reclamation Board for Hard Rock, Metal, and Designated Mining Operations. Colorado 

Legacy Land, LLC may proceed with the approved use of the certified environmental protection 

facility (EPF). 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me by telephone at 303-866-3567, ext. 8129, or by email at 

amy.eschberger@state.co.us.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Amy Eschberger 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

Encl:  Letter from Tim Cazier, P.E., dated April 9, 2021 

 

EC: Paul Newman, Colorado Legacy Land, LLC  

 Eric Williams, Colorado Legacy Land, LLC 

 Elizabeth Busby, Ensero Solutions US, Inc. 

 Billy Ray, Ensero Solutions US, Inc. 

 Sam Lowe, Ensero Solutions US, Inc. 

 Tim Cazier, P.E., DRMS 

 Michael Cunningham, DRMS 
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Date: April 9, 2021 
 
To: Amy Eschberger 
 
From: Tim Cazier, P.E. 
 
RE: Schwartzwalder Mine, DRMS File No. M-1977-300; 
 TR-28, Review of March 2021 North Waste Rock Pile Diversion Channel, 

Revised Record of Construction Report 
 
 
The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (DRMS) engineering staff has reviewed 
the March 2021 North Waste Rock Pile Diversion Channel, revised Record of Construction 
Report drawings and deemed the revised drawing set as adequate.  No further changes 
are necessary. 
 
 


